

January 18, 1996

Christian Brothers High School Judith Brooks 4314 Martin Luther King Jr. Sacramento, CA 95820

Dear Christian Brothers Dance-Drill Team:

On behalf of the United Spirit Association, the Shriners, and the thousands of children in the Shriner hospitals across America, I want to thank you for your contribution to the 1996 East-West Shrine Classic. This year's show was enjoyed by over 70,000 fans in Stanford Stadium and millions of viewers on ESPN. Everyone has given your performance rave reviews!

The USA has always been dedicated to the development of positive, non-competitive activities that allow spiritleaders and dance-drill team performers to demonstrate their talent and creativity. The East-West Classic halftime show is particularly special because it gives us all an opportunity to utilize our talents to help others who are less fortunate. You should feel proud for having been a part of such a great effort. Without your dedication and hard work, it would not have been possible.

We look forward to working with your team at USA events in the future. Watch for our 1996 summer camp schedule next month.

Sincerely,

Peter Dergee Producer

